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Good afternoon
Southgate will request a haul route agreement for haul route improvements for the current surface
treatment  road surface from the pit to Grey County Road 8.
Depending on timelines the options will be discussed in the haul route agreement with the
Township.
Regards
jim
 
 
 
Jim Ellis, CRS S
Public Works Manager
jellis@southgate.ca
 

 
Township of Southgate
185667 Grey Road 9
RR #1
Dundalk, ON N0C 1B0
1-888-560-6607 x 250
Fax 519-923-9262
 

    
 

From: planning@grey.ca <planning@grey.ca> 
Sent: June 28, 2022 4:44 PM
To: Jim Ellis <jellis@southgate.ca>
Subject: Request for Comments: County OPA 42-07-090-OPA-16, Southgate OPA 1-22 and ZBA C11-
22 Hog's Back Pit
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22 and ZBA C11-22 Hog's Back Pit

Hello Jim Ellis,

The County is requesting comments in relation to County Official
Plan Amendment application 42-07-090-OPA-16, and the
Township of Southgate is seeking comments in relation to the
related Southgate Official Plan Amendment OPA 1-22 and Zoning
By-Law Amendment C11-22. The submitted applications would
permit the establishment of an aggregate resource operation (gravel
pit) on the subject lands.

·      Draft OPA By-Law_Hog's Back.docx
·      Notice of Complete Application and Public Meeting_Hog's

Back Gravel pit.docx
·      Memo to Agencies_Hog's Back OPA, LOPA and ZBA.docx
·      Schedule A _OPA 16.pdf

All other documents associated with the above planning
applications (including a Planning Justification Report, relevant
technical studies, etc.) can be found on the County's website at:
https://www.grey.ca/planning-development/planning-applications 

We kindly asked that any comments be received by 4:30pm on
July 22nd, in advance of the public meeting scheduled for July
27th, 2022. If you are unable to submit comments before that time,
please do let us know. 

Please note, a paper copy will not be provided unless requested.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Becky Hillyer

Planning & Development, Grey County, Owen Sound ON
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